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3RD

GRAMIN BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION SUCCESSFULLY 
 TRIENNIAL CONFERENCE OF VIDARVHA KONKAN 

HELD AT HOTEL ORIENT TAIBAH, NAGPUR ON 28TH

 
 MAY, 2017 

One of the oldest affiliated Unit of our Federation, Vidarvha Konkan Gramin Bank Officers’ 
Association held its 3rd Triennial Conference at the city of Nagpur on 28th

 

 May 2017 in a 
grand style. The Bank underwent three phase merger and amalgamation during the last 
ten years. However, our affiliates with its mighty strength guided the officers to sail 
through and keep the organisation in a strong position. 

The 3rd

 

 Triennial General Body Meeting was attended by galaxy of Leaders from AIBOC 
and AIRRBOF as well as the Management of the Bank. Com. A. N. Chippa, President of the 
Association presided over the Meeting. The Meeting was formally inaugurated by lighting 
of the traditional lamp by all the dignitaries present. The welcome address was rendered 
by Com. Avinash Mahale. Thereafter all the dignitaries were offered floral tributes as a 
mark of felicitation to them.  

Brief address to felicitate the audience was made by Shri Ashoke Dubey, General Manager 
and Shri S. B. Narnawar, Regional Manager, Bhandara RO of the Bank. Com. Anant 
Kulkarni, General Secretary, AIBOC, Maharashtra II Unit and The Bank of India Officers’ 
Association, Nagpur in his address briefed the audience on the recent developments at the 
Banking Industry Level. Shri S.D. Carapurkar, Chairman Vidarvha Konkan Gramin Bank 
shared with the officers present the present state of affairs of the Bank and also the role 
expected to be played by the officers. 
 

Com. S. K. Bhattacharjee, General Secretary, AIRRBOF in his spirited address traced his 
long standing relationship with VKGBOA and its earstwhile Units. He presented a detailed 
account of the problems faced by PSBs and RRBs and the continuous vituperative attack 
by Govt. of India and Management combine on the officers and employees. He also shared 
the developments regarding our issues and expressed his confidence that with the ongoing 
fight by our Federation we shall be able to clinch our issues including Pension. Com. R.G. 
Makhija, General Secretary of VKGBOA and President of Federation also rendered a highly 
rejuvenating address. Com. A.N. Chippa presented his Presidential address. The open 
session came to an end with vote of thanks rendered by Com. Ramesh Bhusari. 
 

The business session took place post lunch. Report of the General Secretary and 
statement of accounts were presented and approved. The election to the post of office 
bearers and Committee Members for 2017-2020 was conducted. Com. A.N. Chippa and 
Com. R.G. Makhija were re-elected as President and General Secretary respectively.  
 

AIRRBOF wishes VKGBOA members and new leadership all success in the ensuing years.  
 
With greetings, 
 
(S.K. Bhattacharjee) 
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